We Help You Get Noticed!

January 2010

New Year! New Logo! New Website!

2010 is an exciting year for Sign Station! This year we celebrate 30 years helping our terrific clients GET NOTICED! We look forward to sharing our excitement with our customers all year long, with contests, specials and events.

- Check out our new Celebration logo! We wanted to create a feeling of fun and excitement for our "birthday outfit".
- Visit our newly re-designed web site. We will continue to add pages and especially photos so you can see examples of the designs and products we have done for our customers.
- Watch your email for our Sign of the Month (SOTM) Newsletter where you will learn about the specials, contests and events celebrating our anniversary.



January Contest!

- 1. Visit the re-designed Sign Station web site at http://www.signstation.com
- 2. Find our "9 Points of Culture" and read number 6.
- 3. Send us an email at the contact address from the web site, telling us what number 6 is!

Enter to win *25.00 gift card from Menard's

Thanks for looking! The BIRTHDAY PARTY TEAM at Sign Station